anne Baldwin

From: Planning

Sent: 13 March 2023 16:07

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Planning application 22/03873/F

From: Sarah Algar <

Sent: 13 March 2023 16:05

To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application 22/03873/F

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

I would like to object to the planning application for a solar farm as it is being built on productive agricultural land.
This means that land is being taken out of agricultural use.

Kind regards
A Algar

33 Oxford Hill
Witney
0X28 3JU



